## Associations want to discuss Upcountry school site

By TIMOTHY HURLEY Staff Writer

WAILUKU — Nine Upcountry community associations have expressed concern about the selected site of a new high school and have requested the presence of public education officials at a meeting Tuesday.

Jocelyn Perreira, president of the Maui County Council of Community Associations, on Friday gave Meyer Ueoka, Maui's representative on the Board of Education, a packet of letters containing the positions of member organizations regarding the high school site.

Perreira said the combined concerns of the Upcountry

associations would seem to merit another look at the school location.

Ueoka could not be reached for comment, but Perreira said the veteran board member agreed to meet with community leaders at Tuesday's Makawao Community Association meeting scheduled for 7 p.m. at the Eddie Tam Complex.

Maui District Superintendent Lokelani Lindsey said Friday she would try to attend the meeting.

Perreira said that while several of the community associations are not happy with the DOE's school site choice at the junction of the Haleakala and Kula highways, none of them wants to jeopardize the project's funding by halting or delaying it.

Many of the community groups, she said, expressed concern the site selection process "seemed flawed."

"They would like to see if we cannot place the process back on track by allowing community input," she said.

However, Lindsey said Friday that officials are going "full steam ahead" with development of the Haleakala-Kula site so that high school doors can open by September 1994.

> See ASSOCIATIONS WANT on Page A6

to discuss